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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 5:09 PM
To: Pamela H. Page
Cc: Don Rome
Subject: FW: Docket No. 150241-PU:  Additional Affected Parties

Thank you for the company codes, Pam.  We have added GU602, GU610, and GU617 to the list of 
interested persons in the above mentioned docket.  Give me a call if you have any questions. 
 
From: Pamela H. Page  
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 4:33 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 150241-PU: Additional Affected Parties 
 
Dorothy, Please see in the e-mail below from Don Rome the additional affected parties and their information for Docket 
No. 150241-PU.  The company codes are GU602 for FL City Gas; GU610 for St. Joe Natural Gas; and GU617 for Sebring 
Gas System.  Please call or e-mail me should you have any questions, or need additional information. Thanks, Pam. 
 
From: Don Rome  
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 4:07 PM 
To: Pamela H. Page 
Cc: Elisabeth Draper 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150241-PU: Additional Affected Parties 
 
I would recommend using whatever is in the Master Commission Directory (MCD).  Since they 
“improved” it, I no longer know how to get into the MCD.  If someone up there knows how to 
do it, that is where one should try first because it also includes the company codes. 
 
However in the event that doesn’t work, here are key contacts and their information for each 
company (which may or may not match the MCD): 
(1) Florida City Gas:  Carolyn Bermudez – 955 East 25th Street, Hialeah, FL  33013.  (305)835-
3606.  cbermude@aglresources.com 
(2) St. Joe Natural Gas Company:  Stuart Shoaf – 301 Long Avenue, Port St. Joe, 
FL  32456.  (850)229-8216.  sshoaf@stjoenaturalgas.com 
(3) Sebring Gas System: Jerry Melendy – 3515 US Highway 27 South, Sebring, FL  33870-
5452.  (863)385-0194.  jmelendy@floridasbestgas.com 
 
Hope this is helpful.  Thanks, 
DR 
 
From: Pamela H. Page  
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 3:29 PM 
To: Don Rome 
Cc: Elisabeth Draper 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150241-PU: Additional Affected Parties 
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Thank you.  Yes, I would need a contact name for each company and the address for the contact (if you have 
it).  Appreciate it, Pam. 
 
From: Don Rome  
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2015 8:51 AM 
To: Pamela H. Page 
Cc: Elisabeth Draper 
Subject: Docket No. 150241-PU: Additional Affected Parties 
 
Good morning, Pam.  Thanks for opening the docket for the Chapter 366 rulemaking effort.  As 
soon as I have an opportunity, I will place the utility data request responses in the docket 
file.  However, in looking at the docket establishment form, it appears that some additional 
parties may have been omitted.  These parties are: 
 
(1) Florida City Gas 
(2) St. Joe Natural Gas Company 
(3) Sebring Gas System 
 
I would suggest that these entities also be included as the statutory changes and the 
associated changes to Commission rules also apply to them.  I believe the master commission 
directory information would probably be correct for them.  Let me know if you need a contact 
name for each company or any other information.  Thanks for your help, 
 
Don Rome, Public Utility Analyst 
Economics Division – Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida   32399-0850 
(850) 413-6495    FAX: (850) 413-6496 
drome@psc.state.fl.us 
 




